
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: White, John
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2009 3:19 PM
To: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant); Paananen, Ron; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); 'Smith, Jared'
Subject: RE: Bored Tunnel Graphic & Proposed Board for UCA Conference on May 4

6/30/2009

FYI for the others on this e-mail, we have concurred with the use of the new rendering, which will be shown at next 
week's presentations.   
 

From: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant)  
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2009 3:56 PM 
To: Paananen, Ron; White, John; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa 
Cc: Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); 'Smith, Jared' 
Subject: Bored Tunnel Graphic & Proposed Board for UCA Conference on May 4 
 
All, 
  
Attached is a cross section of the tunnel – you may want to use it in your presentations on Monday. I would like to 
show it on a poster at our booth – also attached.  I am out of the office tomorrow but will be picking up email at 
clark@pbworld.com via my blackberry. Please let me know if it is not OK to use the graphic. 
 
Thanks 
  
Gordon 
  
Gordon T. Clark, PE 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Parsons Brinckerhoff 
Direct:   206-382-5246 
Cell:      206-915-1701 
WSDOT Email:clarkgt@wsdot.wa.gov  
PB Email: clark@pbworld.com  
  

___________________________ 
NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain confidenti
the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, 
dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on this message is strictly prohibited. 
message in error, or you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender imm
to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destro


